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Hello,

I would like to express my complete resilience against any flight path that may go above
seapark, malahide and malahide in general.

The entire plan is completely unacceptable.
The DAA have had their plan approved without any approval from residents and we are
whole heartedly against any aircraft above our neighborhood. 

We reject any plan for this without hestitation and with extreme disdain. 

Regards,
Hugh 

Sent from my Galaxy




